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Minutes of the Annual Meeting of the Parish Council held on Monday 24
th

 May 2010 

in St. Peter’s Village Hall at 7.30pm.  

 

Attending: Chairman; Cllr. R. McFarlane, Parish Cllrs P. Thorlby, P. Snooks. 

 R. Knight,R. Fowler, Rev. D. Ballard, G. Rowe, A, White-Bower,  

County Cllr. M. Cairns, I Yates, (Parks and Cemeteries) Alex Haines (Warden 

Mr. Tom Comerford, (County Highways Partnership), Mr David Edgerton, 

(Duckworth Trust)), two members of the public and the Press. 

 

Apology; Cllr Mrs. J. Chown 

 

(1)  Apologies for Absence/Declaration of Interests; 

          

(2)  Transportation:  

       Mr. Peter Blake, Head of Integrated Transportation at Worcestershire County 

       Council, kindly attended and gave an excellent presentation on transportation  

       issues in general. A number of questions were raised by those present, to which 

       Mr Blake gave full and comprehensive answers. The Chairman expressed his 

       appreciation and the Council’s thanks to Mr. Blake for his valuable contribution  

       to the meeting. 

 

(3)   Annual Reports;  The Chairman presented a verbal Annual Report in which he 

       outlined the work of the Council and paid tribute to the Councillors for their work  

       as well as thanking various members of the team. No reports were requested from  

       the County Councillor, City Councillors, or the Police.  

 

(4)  Matters Arising and Public Open Forum. 

       One or two very minor issues were addressed and then in view of there being 

       only two members of the public present, the Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

       Signed………………………Chairman                    Date…………………….. 


